
   
  

in
 t

he
 
br
ig
ht
 
re
d 
wr
ap
pe
r 

Ho
ls
um
 
So
f-
tw
is
t 

br
ea
d 

  

= 
SCHOOL BOARD BUDGET EARLY IN JUNE 

Last week your news reporter was invited to make the 60 mile trip to 

Marathon to attend a regularly scheduled meeting of the Lake Superior 

School Board. . These meetings are open to the public, are advertised as 

such and, since they concern the education of our young people and also 

involve the expenditure of the largest part of the tax payer's money, 

should be well attended by parents and interested citizens. As we entered 

the auditorium of Steven's Avenue Public School an overheard sotto voce 

‘| “and here you will see democracy at work" penetrated our after dinner 
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(and after regular working day) | 

There were approximately fifty 

elected or appointed trustees and 

male members of the Lake Superi 

teachers but few parents or inte 

At this point we got a little b 

etc. | 

Board staff teachers all paid e 

Trustees get $100 per month, eté 

   

     


